
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TERM 4: WEEK 4                                            OCTOBER 2020 

?
following

https://www.instagram.com/st_charles_college/
https://twitter.com/Saints_Sport
https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2KTlaExiBOcdUM3tlWmqTw


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to the following boys in our Senior School who have been selected  

for the KZN Midlands Youth Choir! 

Graydon Mustard (Grade 8)     Marlon Mbewe (Grade 8) 

Jesse Mwesigwa (Grade 8)      Malachi Prigge (Grade 9)  

Kanyinsola Bankole (Grade 8)     Sanda Mdledle (Grade 9) 

Kumba Dzomba (Grade 8)      Jonathan Inglis (Grade 10) 

*All social distancing and Covid-19 regulations were followed and adhered to during the audition process. 

 

’ Bible Reading
This is what the LORD says:  

"Stand at the crossroads and look; ask for the 

ancient paths, ask where the good way is, and 

walk in it, and you will find rest for your souls. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

#  

"The Enviro Council, along with Mr Anthony and our Principal  

and founding member of #LovePMB, Mr van Blerk, set out on a  

clean-up recently along Harwin Road, towards New England Road.  

Using tongs and gloves, we picked up approximately 16 binbags full of litter. It was inspiring and encouraging to 

see our young gentlemen caring for their environment. Many people driving past hooted and waved in 

acknowledgment and appreciation of the efforts being made to ensure a cleaner City." – Mr Sean Anthony 

 

 
With the Department of Basic Education allowing non-contact sport 

matches once again, we are excited to launch the inaugural SPL!  

The team draft selections happened at lunch time on Thursday and the 

teams will lock horns during Week 7, with the final being played on 

Saturday, 14 November on The Oval. The four franchises are as follows: 

 (Captain: Hayden Raw, Coach: Mr Cole-Edwardes) 

(Captain: Keegan Crawford, Coach: Mr Irons) 

 (Captain: Nathan Lunderstedt, Coach: Mr Dladla) 

 (Captain: Jens Lütge, Coach: Mr Naidoo) 

 

We wish Tyler and Bryce 

Peterson (Grade 6 and 8 

respectively) all the best for 

the final round of the South 

African National Motocross 

Championships in 

Bloemfontein this weekend. 

Give it horns, Saints brothers!  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Revamp

 

We are very excited to announce the opening of our very own recording studio, consisting of a mixing room 

for the sound engineers and a live room for the performers. This is an amazing resource for our musicians that 

want a taste of what the music recording industry is like. The studio will be used for subject music teaching, as 

well as for workshops to help the boys with producing and recording their own music which will be featured in 

a very exciting album project starting soon! Watch this space.  

– Ms Heather Skorpen and Ms Kristen Wepener 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wellness
 

“The Wellness Programme has proven to be an incredible 

innovation within our curriculum. This is one of the positives 

that we have taken out of the lockdown experience and wish 

to continue. Through the Wellness Programme, we hope to 

develop in our boys a desire for a healthy lifestyle that  

will last into adulthood. We are also pleased to have  

seen positive academic benefits for boys while getting 

exercise during their timetable.”   

- Mr Brett Sliedrecht (Head of Senior Primary) 

 

 Art

? 
It means we go outside, we learn and we stay fit  
(Sandiso Ngubane, Grade 3)  

It means doing head stands and handstands  

(Orrin Mkhize, Grade 3)   

It means to work hard and push your limits (Alwande Buthelezi, Grade 5)   

It means a lot to me because it makes me fitter and stronger and also makes my brain bigger (Ethan Smith, Grade 6)  

It means getting off your bum and being better today than yesterday (James Dickason, Grade 6)   

That every day I get 1% better (Darryn Bridgeford, Grade 6) 

Our Grade 1 boys enjoyed spending some time 

this week working on an art project! 
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 Budgeting
Our Grade 2 boys have been learning all about 

the important skills of budgeting and using their 

money responsibly!  

 
Our Grade 3 boys have recently done some Afrikaans orals on “die kombuis” 

which included table setting, sandwich and tea making. Well done boys! 

https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/videos/3504478476257611/
https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/videos/3504478476257611/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

…Connecting

We would love to help connect your business with the greater St Charles College community.  

In order to facilitate this, we would really appreciate the following details pertaining to your business: 

 

Company Logo (jpeg/pdf), Company Name, Website (URL) and Company Tag Line / Motto 
 

@
We have created a page on the St Charles College website where SCC Families are able to promote their businesses 

as well as support other families associated to our College. There is no cost associated to this networking 

opportunity. Now is the time for us to support the ones closest to us, so please make use of our family network. 

 

 

Have you visited the 'Friends of the College' tab on our website?  

Click on the image alongside to be directed to the page. 

Earlier this term our Principal, Mr van Blerk, wrote a blog post titled 

"Keep this Village Alive" (you can read it here - 

https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/.../keep-this-village.../).  

In this article, we invited our SCC Families to share their business 

information with us so that we could promote their businesses as well  

as encourage the support of other families associated to our College. 

https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/friends-of-the-college/
mailto:saintsfriends@scc.co.za
https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/from-the-principals-desk/keep-this-village-alive/?fbclid=IwAR1zbXgrsgKduWwDcX6GASlPzh3JDN9EaBqhKn5LW79bGqnaVZUbj00la3o


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit the 

‘Awsum’ 

School News 

website to see 

some of our 

news! 

www.awsumne

ws.co.za 

Visit the 

‘Schools that 

Rock’ website to 

see some our 

news! 

http://kwazulun

atal.schoolsthatr

ock.co.za/ 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/5J9HCy8zBohNzXrtAWUiF
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/5J9HCy8zBohNzXrtAWUiF
http://kwazulunatal.schoolsthatrock.co.za/
http://kwazulunatal.schoolsthatrock.co.za/
http://kwazulunatal.schoolsthatrock.co.za/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


